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From: Kathryn Angus <
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 9:18 AM
To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; linda.jackson@vaughan.ca; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
Schmidt-Shoukri, Jason <Jason.Schmidt-Shoukri@vaughan.ca>; Coles, Todd
<Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Cc: John Cutler

Subject: Cannabis stores in Kleinburg

Good morning: following the KARA Board meeting held November 13, 2018, ,

the formal position of the KARA Board regarding Cannabis Stores is that we did NOT
want them within the parameters of our Association. We have two provincially-run
schools as well as two Montessori Schools all within our area and even with the revised
boundaries we feel any store would be too close to them. We do not feel it is
something we want in our heritage district.

Thank you
Kathryn Angus, President, KARA





